
 

 
SHIPPING AGENTS’ MEMO  

08-2025 

Date: 07 July 2025 

Subject: Post adverse weather berthing process from 8 July 2025   

All Shipping Agents operating in the Port of Fremantle are to note the following 

Adverse weather conditions are expected to improve overnight between 7 July and 8 July 2025. 

Weather forecasts and operational conditions are being closely monitored to commence 

resumption of shipping activities. 

With improving weather conditions, Fremantle Ports scheduling team will plan to commence the 

re-berthing process for vessels, commencing from daylight on 8 July 2025. Vessels will be 

scheduled for berthing based on applicable weather forecast from Bureau of Meteorology, wind, 

sea and swell conditions in compliance with Fremantle Ports’ operational parameters at the time 

of planned vessel movements. 

The following indicative approach will be implemented when scheduling vessels to berth 

• Vessels will be scheduled to berth in the Outer Harbour and Inner Harbour based on 

availability of resources for each manoeuvre, beginning with the Outer Harbour berths. 

So as far as practicable, priority will be given to vessels returning to a berth. 

• Vessels that are not bound for a berth will be scheduled to anchor at ORA /ORAN 

anchorages in-between time-gaps only on and after 9 July. These vessels will however not 

be prioritised ahead of vessels returning to berth. 

• Applicable vessels will be permitted to proceed to anchor - Gage Roads and Outer 

anchorages from 8 July 1200 hours LT subject to prevailing weather conditions. 

 

Please await your respective vessel schedule from Fremantle Ports’ scheduling team 

 

 

____________________________ 

Capt. Savio Fernandes  

     Harbour Master 

 


